
 

 

 

22nd March 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

English Literature Revision Guides 

 

We are writing to you concerning the AQA GCSE English Language and Literature examination course 

that your child is currently following and in particular about an opportunity regarding revision material 

for the upcoming English GCSE assessments. 

 

The May assessments for English language and English literature will consist of assessments on 

reading, writing, Shakespeare and poetry.  

 

Although your child’s teacher will of course prepare them thoroughly for these exams, revision remains 

a key factor in succeeding at GCSE English. Good revision material is available and can be a great help 

in preparing students for the exam. 

 

We are able to provide CGP revision material for the different areas of the exam at a considerable 

discount if we order through the school. CGP is a reliable brand and students who have used them in 

the past have remarked on how useful they are.  

 

If you missed out on ordering revision guides for English Language reading and writing 

when these were offered in September, there is also another opportunity to purchase these 

now. 

 

Revision guides available at this time: 

 

Revision Guides and Workbooks Price  

Macbeth Revision Guide  

 

£2.85  

Unseen Poetry Revision Guide 

 

£2.85  

(Previously offered) 

English Language - reading 

£2.85  

(Previously offered) 

English Language - writing 

£2.85  

 

 

Payment should be made via the school online payment system.  

 

Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we will use that 

to pay for the full cost of the revision guide. All you need to do is tick the consent box on the online 

payment system. 

 

To maximise the impact of the revision guides and bearing in mind that Easter is an excellent time for 

revision, it is necessary to order guides as soon as possible. We will order guides in bulk and pass 

these out as soon as the order is placed.  

 

 



 

Please have all orders completed by Monday 29th March if you wish to have revision material for this 

Easter.  

 

We thank you for your support with your child’s GCSE. If you have any further queries, please contact 
either myself (lrogers@sackvilleschool.org.uk) or the Curriculum Leader of English, Mrs R Stuart 

(rstuart@sackvilleschool.org.uk) 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs L Rogers  

Leader of KS4 English 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


